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After a year of reorganizing and basically figuring things out, our music program at St.
John the Baptist has experienced much transformation and growth, especially since the
beginning of the year. We have had a grassroots effort that has organically grown from
just a handful of dedicated people to four times the capacity during Holy Week and
Pascha. We were blessed to have an abundance of Singers, Chanters and Readers
OF ALL AGES at EVERY service! There is a desire to learn both Byzantine chant and
Choral music; the congregation participates during the Divine Liturgy. We are all very
excited to move forward in learning and understanding more of our role in the worship
of our Holy Church.

May God bless all the musicians everywhere!

With Love in Christ,
Presvetera Maria Hondros

_______________________



Thank you, Pres Maria! Please remember that all parishes are encouraged to
send their news, photos, and videos to us for publication in the Grace Note.

It’s easy to join the Church Music Resource Group by letting us know the ways we
might call upon you for local, regional, or Metropolis wide events and developing other
educational resources. Your time and preferences will be taken into careful
consideration. Simply take just a few moments to identify yourself and your gifts to us
by completing this short form. 

Click Here for the Form

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdasHVQnABN4Hs-9Pvpby398-ZlQg-CbF_JyWrg5Z-VoQCDJg/viewform


FOR THOSE OF YOU GOING TO THE NF ANNUAL MEETING, safe travels and God
be with you! Send us your photos and impressions for a future Grace Note.

This year, the gathering will include new music read-throughs on all three
mornings plus a chance to sing with the Holy Trinity-Clearwater choir 
on Sunday.
 

It will be a great weekend, filled with lots of information about the status of church
music in our Archdiocese, a chance to explore lots of new music possibilities, a
visit and dinner in Tarpon Springs, another dinner to watch the fireworks seaside,
and lots of good fellowship mingling with church musicians from all our
Metropolises!



 
No news is … no news!

We would love to share stories and photos from your parish. Items sent by the last
week of the month will be featured in the next month’s issue of our Grace Note. Can’t
wait to see and hear what’s been happening with you.
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